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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff's Office responded
around 10:10 p.m. Monday, Dec. 13, 2021, to a drive-by shooting in the 8300 block of Sugar Hill
Road in the Hollywood area. A female victim was shot while sitting in a car outside a home. The
gunfire came from a vehicle that left the scene. The victim was transported to MUSC with
injuries that were serious but not thought to be life-threatening.

There is no description of the suspect vehicle. Anyone with information can call dispatch at
843-743-7200.

UPDATE Dec. 16, 2021

The incident report is available upon request to aknapp@charlestoncounty.org.

Detectives continue to follow leads in this case. They have not made any arrests. Anyone with
information can contact the Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700 or dispatch after hours at
843-743-7200. Callers can remain anonymous by contacting Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.
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